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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: The Honorable Phil Mendelson 
 Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia 
 
FROM: Jeffrey S. DeWitt 
 Chief Financial Officer 
  
DATE:   April 6, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact Statement – Child Development Facilities Regulations 

Amendment Act of 2017 
   
REFERENCE: Committee Print as shared with the Office of Revenue Analysis on 

March 30, 2017 
 

   
Conclusion   
 
Funds are sufficient in the fiscal year 2017 budget and proposed fiscal year 2018 through fiscal year 
2021 budget and financial plan to implement the bill.  
 
 
Background 
 
The bill allows1 Council to review child development facilities regulations during a 30-day review 
period. If Council does not approve or disapprove the proposed rules within the 30-day review 
period, the proposed rules are considered approved.  
 
 
Financial Plan Impact 
 
Funds are sufficient in the fiscal year 2017 budget and proposed fiscal year 2018 through fiscal year 
2021 budget and financial plan to implement the bill. Council can review proposed child 
development facility regulations without additional resources.  

                                                 
1 By amending section 7(a) of the Child Development Facilities Regulation Act of 1998, effective April 13, 
1999 (D.C. Law 12-215; D.C. Official Code § 7-2036(a)). 


